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Re: Notification in accordance with Section 42(2) of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 
20 10, of a proposed decision on a waste licence application, in respect of a facility at Panda 
Waste, Cappagh Road, Findas, Dublin 11 

Dear Mr Daly, 

Accompanying is a copy of the Agency’s notification of its proposed decision on the waste 
licence application from Nurendale Ltd trading as Panda Waste Services Ltd., in respect of a 
facility at Panda Waste, Cappagh Road, Cappoge TD, Finglas, Dublin 11. The Agency 
considered your submissions on the application, in accordance with the Waste Management 
Acts, 1996 to 2010, before making the proposed decision. 

The notification and the accompanying copy of the proposed decision, set out the details of the 
proposed decision, in accordance with Section 42 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2010 
and the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

It is important to note that any objection to a proposed decisiodrequest for an oral hearing 
must be received by the Agency before the expiration of  the appropriate period as 
specified in the accompanying notification. An objectionhequest for an oral hearing must be 
made on-line on the Agency’s website at www.epa.ie or by sending the objection or request by 
prepaid post to the Agency, or by leaving the objection or request with an employee of the 
Agency at the Headquarters of the Agency in Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m, 
Monday to Friday. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 


